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Transportation Procedures for 

Closures, Delays and Early Dismissals 
 

 
When Bloom-Carroll Schools are closed due to inclement weather: 
 

Transportation will not be provided for any school to which we transport. 
 

When Bloom-Carroll Schools are delayed due to inclement weather: 
 

Transportation will be provided for all schools to which we transport; however, all buses 
and vans will run routes on a delay.  Therefore, if we transport your child to a school that 
is not on a delay, your child will arrive to school late or you will need to make other 
transportation arrangements. 

 
When Bloom-Carroll Schools dismiss early due to inclement weather: 
 

Transportation will be provided for all schools to which we transport; however, all buses 
and vans will run routes early.  Therefore, if we transport your child from a school that 
does not dismiss early, you will need to make other transportation arrangements. 

 
When Bloom-Carroll Schools are closed for scheduled days and holidays: 
 
 Transportation will be provided for all schools in session. 
 
 
 

You may contact the Transportation Department with questions. 
614-834-6706 

transportation@bloomcarroll.org 
 


